
Dear  Handball  friends,
Dear  colleagues 
And  after  these  three  working  days  I  hope that  I  can  say  also 
Dear  team-mates.

Our  referees  and  delegates  convention  is coming  into the  final  phase.
The  preparation of  this  convention  was  not  easy.
Many  thanks  for  all  persons  involved:
For  the  elected  people  from  both  competition  and  method  commission;
For  the  external  lecturers  and 
For  the  professional  staff  of  European  Handball  Federation.

Many  thanks  also  for  you: for  all  participants
For  your  activity  and  your  questions:

Every  good  and  exact  question  is  very  important  for  a  good  answer.
Without  a  question  it  is  not  possible  to  be  creative
It  is  not  possible  to  improve  and  develop  any  organistation

The  convention  is  ending;  but  new  tasks  and  work  are  starting
I  hope  we  are  on  the  proper  way

I  wish  you  a  good  return  back  home;  good  luck  in your  work;  with  your  
family  and  in  handball

And  hopefully  see  you  in  the  near  future.

Frantisek Taborsky - EHF MC Chairman
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